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Sports Leaders Go 4 it! 
Our Sports Leaders consists of children from Year 4, 5, 6. All children from these year groups were given the           
opportunity a few months back to undergo training in teamwork, resilience and inclusion to become Sports                      
Leaders. ALL children who put themselves forward did become Sports Leaders. 

 
Each day our Sports Leaders (once they’ve eaten first) take a bag of sports equipment to the playground and ‘run’ inclusive games 
for other children to take part in for around 15 minutes. This week our Sports Leaders received their Go 4 it badge.  
 
Well done to our Sports Leaders. Keep up the great work and team resilience. Remember your training and Go 4 it!  
 
 
Cricket for girls  
This week (Monday & Tuesday) ALL our KS2 girls took part in cricket sessions. The girls were fantastic at cricket (even though quite 
a few had never played before), they listened well, picked up cricket skills and techniques really quickly and had fun!  
Thank you to Robin who gave up his time and energy for free to offer and promote girls cricket in East Bridgford.  If your daughter 
came home full of enthusiasm for cricket, why not consider joining a girls only cricket team in East Bridgford.  
For further information contact Robin on this email   rbscricketcoaching@gmail.com Photos on the next page. 
 
 
Parent Survey 2024 
Thank you for those who responded to our parents’ survey 2024.  
There were so many lovely positive comments. I have shared a handful with staff. 
In addition, we appreciate the handful of more constructive comments. As a school, we are constantly striving to make St Peter’s 
ever improving. A more detailed response will follow in due course. 
 
 
Future dates: 
By clicking the link above you will be able to see the many dates now scheduled for this exciting summer term: Sports day, Open 
afternoon, UKS2 Production, music concert, plus many more important dates to follow… 
 

Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson.  
Head Teacher 
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 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for 

next week: 
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If you come along to the                   

library you may have noticed 

some stones appearing! 

You will often find Megan and 

Erin in reading club taking care 

of the books and organising 

and tidying the library. 

 

Megan wanted something to 

go in the spaces to stop the 

books from falling. Using some 

stones from home that her 

family no longer need, Megan 

came up with the idea of                      

decorating them and bringing 

them to school.  

They look great Megan,                  

thank you! 

A big thank you to Megan and Erin for taking such great 

care of our library.  

 

We now have an authors and illustrators display in the 

library, you can come along and find out more about the 

various people displayed. 

 

Children are really enjoying the comics donated so far, if 

anyone has anymore, please 

send them in. 

 

Children also love to get                

comfy with cushions to read, 

if you have any spare that you 

would like to donate, please 

send them in. 

 

Thank you. 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 

In science, we have been learning about microhabitats and invertebrates. 
This week, we have observed some special visitors in KS1. We are now able 

to categories different invertebrates and label the snail's features.   



Reception have been learning about shadows. The children drew around each other's                 
shadows on the playground.  

 



 

Just wanted to share 
with you an advert 

Ethan was in when he 
did Goalie Wars. He 

managed to get to the 
semi finals and lost to 
the boy who won, who 

was 12 years old. We are 
super proud of him. 

Samuel got player of the match 
for Lowdham u8 Blues on the 
weekend against a very foot 

Southwell team. He played really 
well in goal and midfield and we 

are proud of his achievement. 

 

We’d like to raise as much as possible for school.  The PTFA will also be there selling                                  

drinks and snacks.  

And other fund raising 
events for the school. 

Reception parents are                              
gathering on Saturday 

18th May for an                     
organised walk to raise funds 

for school! 

If anybody would like to join 
on the day they are meeting 
on Butt Field at 1pm and will 
leave at 1.30pm. They will be                     

walking back to the Royal 
Oak and an ice cream van is 
being arranged to greet the 
children when they arrive.  

Just Giving Page link: 

Crowdfunding to raise money 
for St Peters C of E School. 
Every little counts towards 
our children's education. on 
JustGiving  

Planned route link: 

Untitled Route | Footpath 
Route Planner 
(footpathapp.com) 

Bethany in                   
reception                      

completed her 
first stage 2    

lesson today. She 
was so excited 

when her                       
teacher told her 
she had passed 
stage 1. A lot of 
fears have been 
overcome to get 
here and we couldn't 
be prouder! Well done 

Bethany!  

Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

This is Winnie stood 
outside The Palace 
Theatre in Newark 

after her performance 
in the pantomime 

"Sleeping Beauty." She 
had to master                  

numerous songs and 
dances and                 

dazzled the audience 
in her two amazing 

performances. We were all very proud of her as 
she had to audition and attend rehearsal each 

week. Well Done Winnie  
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